 Dear Colleague,
 
  
 
Pázmány Péter Catholic University (Budapest, Hungary) cordially invites you or your interested team member to our 4th international staff training week from the 24th to the 27th of April, 2018!
 
Our staff training week will focus on preparing for the new era of mobility: a highly personalized and diverse experience rich in local excellence, focusing on utilization of digital tools and new types of regional partnerships.
 
The training week is also a great opportunity to meet outstanding colleagues from our partner institutions around the World and explore the culture and gastronomy of Budapest.
 
Attendance is free of charge, travel and accommodation costs may be covered by Erasmus+ mobility grants inside the EU.
 
 
Let our team help you with administration and any questions at international.office@ppke.hu!
 
Application is possible on the following link until 15th of February.
 
 https://goo.gl/forms/wNmU1sV7jUHbYNzx1
 
Applicants will get a notification until the 1st of March at the latest.


 
Hope to see you in Budapest,
 
Central Directorate for Foreign Affairs, PPCU

